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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
March 25, 2024

CONTACT: Alison Novoa | (561) 946-5344
Alison@VotePalmBeach.gov

Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections Office Alerts Voters of Mailings from The Voter Participation Center/Center for Voter Information


PALM BEACH COUNTY, FL – Wendy Sartory Link, Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections, alerts voters of a mail campaign initiated by The Voter Participation Center/Center for Voter Information. The Voter Participation Center is a registered third-party organization with the State of Florida. Third-party organizations are not affiliated in any way with the Palm Beach County Supervisor of Elections office, the state, or other local election officials.

We understand this mailing will contain voter registration applications and information for unregistered voters. Often, these mailing lists are created from incorrect data, resulting in voter registration applications being sent to registered voters, deceased persons, minor children, and even pets. These mailings may cause confusion or concern.

If you are a registered voter and receive one of these mailings, this does not mean that the status of your existing voter registration information has changed. You can verify your existing voter registration information online at www.VotePalmBeach.gov or by calling our office at 561-656-6200.

Voters with questions or concerns regarding these mailings are encouraged to reach out directly to The Center for Voter Information at 202-766-6575 or by visiting their website online. 

www.centerforvoterinformation.org
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